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Greetings.
I'm writing to encourage public input on whether furthering the Lutak Dock project makes
good long range sense.
We are a small community dependent on our healthy waterways. The rivers and streams of the
Klehini, Chilkat and Upper Lutak inlet plus the deep water ports are vital to each of our
current industries. Constructing toward a future of ore extraction and transportation is on track
with hurrying the climate disasters we've all witnessed recently around the globe including
Western Alaska just this week. 

Please allow for our community, across the board, to be heard on this important issue.  

Adrian Revenaugh
39 Mile 
Haines Hwy, Haines Ak.
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